
Dear Sir,
 
I want to support Senatore John Madigan's Bill as I do not believe our tax dollars should
go to killing unborn babies for a preferred gender.
 
All babies have a right to life and abortion is an abomination in any society unless a
mother's life is gravely threatened.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to express my views.
 
Mrs. Joan Blackburn




